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Mr a. Walter Kosea,
35 west Fifty-fourth Street, 
Ilew York , M« Y#

Dear Hrs* Rosen,

Let me thank yon for your letter of
April 26th, in which you ask whether it Vit;^à tC.t 
possible for you to giro a concert at T.îcGill mi ne 
Theremin instrument. I immediately passed 7 
letter on to Professor Douglas Clarke, Dean of the 
Faculty of Music, for his opinion. He has furniohod 
as with a copy of his reply to you (and you wi 11,
I know, forgive him for addressing you as Miss 
Lucie Rosen* )

I may say that I agree with tne 
Dean that a better time than the present could be 
chosen for the giving of a concert, and I would

AS far as University pe oplosuggest the autumn, 
are concerned, they are all very busy in examina* 
tion work and then they wi 11 want to be getting away 
as soon as possible.

I am quite sure that a reeltdl 
on the Theremin instrument would be of great in­
terest to scientists as well as to musicians, and 
in thanking you for your suggestion, may I write 
to you again some time in the autumn?

With all kind wishes,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.
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